
Allgunnen – a home away from home  
 
Planning dialogue: Wednesday the 8th of July at 13:00, outside Allgården in Allgunnen.  
 

 

Högsby municipality wish to develop Aboda Klint with more holiday homes in the area 
bordering Aboda Klint and Aboda village. The area has strong qualities in natural beauty and 
diversity, tranquility and the hilltop café, which we think can be attractive for more visitors. 
But how do you who currently spend your vacations in Allgunnen feel about the area? What 
drew you there, and makes you want to come back year after year? What is important to 
preserve, and what could be improved?   
 
We want to hear your opinions, as a visitor or part time resident in Allgunnen, about these 
questions. We hope you´ll want to share your experience so we can make better and more 
well informed plans for the future of Allgunnen and Aboda Klint. The dialogue will take 
place outdoors and in English, in the form of a walk through Allgunnen and Aboda village. 
We´ll meet up at Allgården in the centre of Allgunnen at 13:00 on the 8th of July. If you have 
any questions regarding the dialogue, you can contact Emil Stille on (+46) (0) 491-291 09.  
(If you have cold-like symptoms, please stay at home!) 

Welcome!  

Emil Stille, city architect, the Environment and Construction Office, Högsby municipality. 

Postadress: Högsby kommun | 579 80 Högsby 
Direktnummer: 0491 – 29 109 
emil.stille@hogsby.se | www.hogsby.se 


